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The Faculty of Engineering and Industrial Technology extends its heartfelt congratulations to Lecturer
Parinwat Thanasiratheerachai, Head of the Engineering Management Program, on the successful
approval of his full research proposal (Full Proposal) following the preliminary screening process. The
project falls under the 2025 fiscal year research framework titled “Scaling Up Appropriate Technology
Research to Increase Household Income and Strengthen the Grassroots Economy,” administered by

the Program Management Unit for Area-Based Development (PMU A).

The approved project is entitled: “Scaling Up UD-FIRE as an Appropriate Technology to Develop
Community Innovators and Enhance Fuel Management in Deciduous Forests to Strengthen the

Grassroots Economy.”



